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Notice of Press Conference

On Thursday 23 February 2023, at 11.30, in the Holy See Press Office, Saint Pius X Hall, Via dell’Ospedale 1, a
press conference will take place to present the results of the 28th General Assembly of the Pontifical Academy
for Life, taking place in the Vatican from 20 to 22 February 2023, on the theme: “Converging on the person.
Emerging Technologies for the Common Good”.

The speakers will be:

- Archbishop Vincenzo Paglia, president of the Pontifical Academy for Life;

- Msgr. Renzo Pegoraro, chancellor of the Pontifical Academy for Life;

- Professor Roger Strand, University of Bergen, Norway;

- Professor Laura Palazzani, LUMSA University, Rome, Italy.

The press conference will be livestreamed in the original language on the Vatican News YouTube Channel, at
https://www.youtube.com/c/VaticanNews.
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